Information for Churchwardens and Parish Councils

New Anglican Church Property Trust (ACPT) Fee Scales

I am writing to remind you of new scales by which fees will be charged by the ACPT from 1
January 2007 in relation to property and funds held by the ACPT on behalf of parochial units.

The new scales were approved by the Standing Committee during 2005 and have previously been
conveyed to you.

From 1 January 2007, the new fee scale is as follows -

Existing Scale New Scale
(2006) (2007)
Capital Fee 1.0% pa 1.10% pa
Income Fee 1.0% pa 1.10% pa
Document Execution Fee Nil Nil

Our software systems are in the process of being changed to reflect the new fee scales, which you
will see reflected in the distribution statements that will be sent to you in the first half of 2007.

If you have any questions, or would like to talk further about the new fee scales for the Property
Trust, please do not hesitate to telephone me on 9265 1546 or email me at
gxe@sydney.anglican.asn.au.

I will be on annual leave between 6 January and 21 January 2007, inclusive.

With best wishes.
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